
From: Andrea Telli [mailto:atelli@chipublib.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 9:31 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Glenn Humphreys 
Subject: Re: Goodman Theatre 19/20 Season Opening Celebration 

 

Hello Steve, 
 
I apologize for the delay in following up about the Goodman Theatre's opening gala that I 
attended on September 23. I attended with Glenn Humphreys, Curator of our Special 
Collections Department (copied here), which is also the custodian of the Goodman Theatre 
Archive. It had been several years since I was involved with the Goodman and it was wonderful 
to renew acquaintances and discuss  collaboration and partnership between the Goodman and 
CPL, including expanding their the reach of their education/engagement programs through our 
branch system. Glenn and I both had a great conversation with Willa Taylor, Director of 
Education and Engagement.  
 
After dinner, we attended the performance of Bernhardt/Hamlet.  
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions about this event. 
Thank you, 
Andrea. 
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